

12 June 2008
1. Miss Jane Frankish
    Head Teacher

    Broad Heath Primary School

    Hanford Close, CV6 5DP

    Phone: 024 76689558

    E-mail: admin@broadheath.coventry.sch.uk 

c.c. Chair of Governing Bodies;
Sri Guru Singh Sabha, Cross Road Coventry 
Dear Miss Jane Frankish
Permission Granted to Wear a Patka (a Sikh head covering) at Broad Heath Primary School 

We are writing to thank you for your swift and positive action in response to UNITED SIKHS’ letter, supported by the Sri Guru Singh Sabha Gurdwara Coventry, asking you to allow Prabhkirat Singh, an 8 year old student at your school, to wear his patka. Prabhkirat Singh and his family are very pleased with the outcome as he has been wearing a patka since the age of 4 years, to cover his unshorn hair that is considered sacred according to the Sikh religion. 
Whilst it is regretted that Prabhkirat Singh had not been allowed to wear his patka since he joined your school in January, we are thankful that good sense has prevailed and you have reversed your ban on the patka. The good governance that you have exhibited is crucial in multiethnic societies so that a school is able to provide education in an environment where a student’s human rights are preserved. 
As a U.N. affiliated, international registered advocacy charity (Charity Number 111 2055), we aim to empower disadvantaged and minority communities across the world through awareness and advocacy programmes. Therefore, UNITED SIKHS will be happy to conduct a Sikh Awareness Presentation (SAP) at your school on the Sikh faith and the distinct appearance of the Sikhs which we believe will promote understanding amongst students and staff. 
The Sikh Awareness presentation will include a short power point presentation/film on the Sikh way of life, a demonstration on how to tie a turban and a question and answer session followed by a visit to a local Sikh Gurdwara. This could be done during a school assembly as part of a multi-faith presentation day or in smaller groups during RE classes. 

Kindly call or email us to discuss the SAP at your school

Yours truly, 

_____________________________

Mejindarpal Kaur (mejindarpal.kaur@unitedsikhs.org) 
Director, International Civil and Human Rights Advocacy
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